
 

Kópavogur ‘s Primary Schools 
 

 

Enrolment in Kópavogur ‘s primary schools 

for the school year of 2024 – 2025 
 

 

Enrolment of six-year-old children (born in 2018) is now 

entirely through the service portal of Kópavogur. 

https://thjonustugatt.kopavogur.is 

 

The enrolment for the next school year has been opened and 

will last until March 8, 2024. 

 

During that same time the enrolment for children who are 

moving between school districts, those moving to Kópavogur 

or from private schools, takes place. 

 

Subscription for school meals and summer stay at the 

recreation centres (Frístund) will be advertised later in the 

spring. Parents will receive an e-mail from the school when the 

time comes. 

 

In the fall 2024 schools will start on Friday August 23. 

Further information on school calendars can soon be found on 

websites of each school. 

 

Please note that the deadline for applying for permission to 

study in private schools or other compulsory schools of 

other municipalities is until April 1, and application is 

entirely through the service portal of Kópavogur. Students 

who are currently in such schools need to be re-applied if 

they are expected to be there next winter. 

 

 

 

Education Division of Kópavogur 

 

 

 

  

 


